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Good afternoon  
 
I am your CT Alateen Coordinator: 
 
The Groton, Darien, and Newtown meetings are meeting in person and are using zoom 
The online portion of the meeting still have the process of going through myself, the Alateen 
coordinator. All meetings will welcome your teens with open arms and lots of love! We need 
your teens! 
 
The Alateen portion of the 2022 Al-Anon convention went great. We had an amazing key-note 
speaker from Georgia.  Thank you, Gail, Aimee, and Stephen, for a wonderful program. 
 
The annual re-certification training took place on April 23rd online. We go through AMIAS 
Policies and Procedures, CAWW paperwork, and other pertinent information.  
 
 
Peter K. and Scott D. were our Sponsor chair and co-chair for CAWW, CT Alateen Workshop 
Weekend. We had 17 Alateens and 20 Sponsors in attendance. We had a one-day event on 
May 21st. There was a full day of meetings, talent show, and more. The CAWW Board planned 
an amazing day. The teens cannot stop talking about how much they enjoyed the day. We 
have booked next year for a weekend event. Thank you, Peter, Scott, Grace, Stephen, and the 
rest of the CAWW Board for an amazing day for all! 
 
We have two Al-Anon members who have started the process of becoming AMIAS’s and have 
passed through the district and now proceed to the next steps of going before the AMIAS’s. 
We continue to welcome Al-Anon and AA involved in Al-Anon to step up to Alateen service. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Lisa G. 
CT Alateen Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 


